CORRIGENDUM TO INVITATION TO TENDER CROSS RIVER UNIVERSITY OF
TECHNOLOGY, CALABAR

Please refer to the Invitation to Tender issued by the Cross River University of Technology,
Calabar, published in the Punch Newspaper, The Nation Newspaper and Federal Tenders
Journal on Monday, October 1G, 2017; and the Weekend Chronicle Newspaper on Friday,
October 20, 2017; respectively

(2) The attention of the general public is hereby drawn to the following
amendments/additions to the above mentioned publications.

()  Evidence of current Pension compliance certificate (2017);
(i)  Evidence of current Industrial Training Fund (ITF) compliance certificate (2017);

(i) Company profile including curriculum vitae and evidence of professional qualifications
of key staff;

(iv) A sworn affidavit disclosing whether or not any officer of the relevant committees of
Cross River University of Technology, Calabar, or the Bureau of Public Procurement is a
former or present Director, Shareholder or has any pecuniary interest in the bidder and to
confirm that all information presented in its bid are true and correct In all particulars;

(v) Verifiable documentary evidence of at least three (3) similar jobs in the last five (5) years
including letter of Awards, Valuation Certificates and Job Completion Certificates;

(vi) Evidence of Registration on the National Database of Federal Contractors. Consultants
and Service providers by submission of Interim Registration Report (IRR) expiring on
1/1/2018 or valid certificate issued by BPP;

(vii) List of plants/Equipment with proof of ownership/lease for Lots 3 and 4;

(viii) Minimum average turnover of N100 million Naira for Lots 3 and 4 as reflected in the Tax
clearance Certificate.

(3) The Tender fees has been reduced to N10,000.00 per Lot. Bidders that have paid
N25,000.00 will be refunded the excess on presentation of evidence of payment.



(4) Evidence of Registration as Contractor with Cross River State Due Process” and
“Evidence of VAT Registration and VAT remittance for three (3) years” have been expunged
from the advertisement.

The submission deadline has been extended to Thursday, 28" December, 2017. The
technical bid opening will commence immediately in the Senate Chambers of the University.
Only pre-qualified bidders shall be invited for financial bid opening at a later date.

PLEASE NOTE:
(i)  No bidder should bid for more than two (2) Lots.

(i)  Only Tenders of prequalified Contractors will be opened, while the financial bids of the
unsuccessful bidders will be returned unopened.

(i)  Arrangement of prequalification document should follow the list of prequalification
requirements (i to xi) above, appropriately numbered with a table of contents indicating the
pages or folios in which these items are to be found.

(iv) Bidders who had initially submitted their Bids can withdraw same in order to effect the
amendments mentioned herein and submit before the deadline.

Other information in the original advertisement remains same.
Signed:

Registrar



